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1. Tylor Husske

2. Shoreline

3. (○) Richmond Highlands

4. thusske@thusske.com

5. 10/26/2020

6. Ordinance 906 and Enhance Shelter

7. I would l ike to submit on the record that I oppose the change of allowing homeless shelters in R-48 zoned areas. Hastily making changes without actual plans
(besides putting a low barrier shelter at 16357 Aurora Ave N) is not a way to make what should be community decisions. The fact that this zoning change is being
proposed reinforces the beliefs of many community members that this is a special project of a few council  members and is being rushed with a complete
disregard of the people they are supposed to be representing. But from what I have found there isn't a single council  member within almost 2 miles of this
proposed facil ity so maybe that is a part of it. 

Lake City Partners has admittingly no experience running a low barrier "enhanced" facil ity and hasn't taken the time to learn why all  the other similar facil ities
have ended up fail ing. This doesn't really give anyone confidence that they are really concerned about why those facil ities have been run out of those areas by
the local citizens and their focus (l ike some of the city council  and king county representatives) is to simply get it started and deal with the issues later. Oddly,
the facil ity they currently operate with the churches has stricter rules that the facil ity that you are proposing. 

There is something that I keep hearing in the responses from King County and some city council  members that is concerning. It is that "we could" do something or
that "we should" look into something. To me this is a setup for a bunch of "misunderstandings" that will  simply be hid behind later. Even the code of conduct that
was released uses terms that gives leniency to allow people to stay as long as they want. Saying they will  abstain from il legal drug use and there is no actual
definition of how long temporary is. This will  result in my favorite response of "I was led to believe" and you simply saying you misheard or misinterpreted. 

And lastly, I would l ike to mention something to Mayor Hall. In the city council  meeting on Aug 17th you were quick to note that people in apartments or in their
own homes don't have anyone there to enforce or act as a barrier to prevent drug use or abuse alcohol in their homes. I am not saying that doesn't happen and I
am not saying it is more acceptable but what I wil l  point out is, those are people who contribute to the tax base in this community and don't l ive off of it. As a tax
paying citizen I am against providing a facil ity that blindly (it has been said you can't search anyone so you are going on the honor system here) gives people
with mental health and drug use issues a free place to stay and let them wonder out into our community to use and abuse with no set plan in place. If you truly
want to help then they should be required to be getting help in those areas. But that isn't what this is about. It seems like this is a numbers game so you can say
that your community contributed in getting x number of homeless a place to sleep. 

In summary, I am against this hastily planned and forced on us idea of a shelter and against giving city council  free reign to put a shelter wherever they see fit. 

-Tylor Husske

8. (○) Oppose

Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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